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15 December 1954 

Dear Norman L. Maguire, 

Thanks for the mighty fine report of reception of our DX 
Program of Dec. 6Th. This is to VARIFY your report as correct. 

Another report from Spokane, ',ashington also said he had trouble 
with interference from a japan and Fiji Island stations. The 
open carrier and later modulated with tone seems to have come 
from '':FAT, although it wasn't identified some of the boys around 
Pew York seemed to think that is who it was. 

You may be interested to know that yours is the second most 
distant report received so far. 

You didn't indicate whether you are a member of one of the DX 
radio clubs who knew about our scheduled program. Or did you 
stumble across it by accident? 

Best wishes for a Ferry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Sincerely -Tours, 

Charles V. Lundstedt, Co -Owner and 
Operations Manager 

THE KENT - SUSSEX BROADCASTING COMPANY 

Serving and Selling Kent and Sussex Counties from the Heart of Delau art 


